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American Buildings Company is constantly seeking ways to improve our product offering and remain 
the low cost supplier for our Builders. We are pleased to announce an improvement coming soon to 
our Translucent Roof Panels available for our Standing Seam Roof Systems.   
 
To provide customers with an improved and more economical product, American Buildings 
Company is changing our standard Translucent Roof Panel offering for the Standing Seam II and 
Standing Seam 360 Roof Systems. 
 
Our new standard Translucent Roof Panels are factory assembled and bonded onto a standing 
seam metal roof panel (SSII or SS360) by using a patented bonding process with no through 
fasteners. The translucent panels use a 100% acrylic resin reinforced with fiberglass which resists 
UV deterioration and discoloration far better than other polymer substrates.  

 
 Below is a brief summary of the new and improved product changes: 

• The metal panel for all translucent roof panels is PVDF color Regal 
White (RW) 

• Panels are available in 10’- 6” lengths as standard  
• Designed for 5’-0” purlin/joist spacing 
• Feature a patented bonding barrier using a high-strength, 100% 

acrylic resin reinforced with fiberglass 
• UL Approved, Florida Product Approval pending 
• No through fastened rivets 

 
 
Critical Dates: The new Translucent Roof Panels will be used as standard for projects ordered after 
March 2, 2020.   For more information, contact your local Sales Representative or Project 
Coordinator.   
 

Our Commitment 
American Buildings Company is committed to ongoing improvements in all aspects of our business. 
This change is intended to enhance our product offerings and improve our costs and 
competitiveness in the market place. Your input and comments are always appreciated.  If you have 
specific questions regarding this bulletin or any other area of our business, please contact your 
District Sales Manager or Project Coordinator. 
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